

Norbar Torque Tools Ltd
Wildmere rd
Banbury
Oxfordshire
OX16 3JU.
Dear Norbar,
On behalf of Broughton and North Newington Cricket Club I would like to thank you and your Charity Committee for choosing to sponsor our Cricket Team. Your support means a huge amount to us, especially coming from such a respected local company of your stature.
The support we have received from our sponsors will go towards the running of our club, improving facilities and hopefully attracting new players to our wonderful community based club.
We are also keen to have a good partnership with our sponsors and hope we can help advertise Norbar to prospective new customers and potential new employees as well as help provide a venue for future events.
Thank you again for your support.
Kind Regards,
James Walton (Treasurer)
Broughton and North Newington Cricket Club.